April 22, 2015

Testimony in Support of SB 941

Dear Representatives,
Please support background checks for private gun as well

as internet sales.

This would not restrict anyone's second amendment rights.
The restriction would apply to the mentally ill, felons and

domestic violence offenders.

Over 80% of Oregonians support universal background checks.

Please vote yes on SB 941.

Sincerely

< Qlon ' VA{YV\.\LL/
Ellen M. Smith
5714 Terrace Drive

West Linn, OR 97068 House District 37



